From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 10:52 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site:109A Church

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council member

I disagree to build a rubbish centre. Because there are many children and old people so they need good fresh air. If you build a rubbish centre can make pollution, traffic congestion and negatively impact property values. Lidcombe is our home, we want a safe and clean suburb to inhabit.

You Sincerely